Hi everyone
This season the Herts Closed tournament will take place over 2 days – 15th and 16th March 2025, at BATTS in Harlow.  Last season's tournament was very successful and took place over a single day. This season we've expanded the number of events and spread it over 2 days.  
Eligibility for entering the tournament is slightly different to last season. To be eligible for the tournament this season, you must be a Player or Compete Member of TTE, must be registered for a club team playing in one of the Herts County affiliated leagues, and must have played for that team at least once prior to the tournament.  Or you must currently reside in, or have been born in, Hertfordshire, or represented it at least 3 times in County Championship matches. You must not have played for another County during this season, or in its closed tournament.
I’ve listed below the categories that you can enter and which day they will be played on.
 Saturday 15th March
· Open singles (no age restrictions and open to men and women)
· Restricted singles (Open to anyone between the ages of 20 and 39)
· Minor singles (Open to anyone who doesn’t play in the top tier of any league they are registered for)
· Cadets U15 (boys and girls)
· Juniors U19 (boys and girls)
Sunday 16th March
· Men’s O40s
· Men’s O60s
· Ladies singles
· Ladies O40s
· Ladies O60s
· Open Doubles (men and women)
Please download an Entry Form with all the details on here   We'll need all entries and fees in by the end of February next year, so no immediate rush, but if you are thinking of entering it would be helpful if you could let me know which events you're interested in by emailing stuart.mylrea@gmail.com
Thanks all

Stuart Mylea
